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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 

 

Subject:  Terminal Modernization Project – Update 1 

 

Date: September 1, 2017 

 

 Effective Tuesday, September 5, 2017 

 UNITED AIRLINES CAROUSEL ASSIGNEMENT AND FUTURE BAG SERVICE MOVE 

 As an enabling project and to support passenger volume balancing in baggage claim, United Airlines’ 

baggage carousel assignment will be changed to 1 and 2. United’s ground handler, Simplicity, will 

make the change effective for their first arrivals on Tuesday. Additionally, United is anticipated to 

relocate their baggage service office (BSO) to the vacant space adjacent to Carousel 1 and 2. This 

change will likely occur later September. An update will be sent to announce the move. 

  

 Effective Thursday, September 7, 2017 

 AUTOMATED GUIDEWAY TRAIN (AGT) TUNNEL CARPET REPLACEMENT 

 [REVISION TO ORIGINAL NOTICE] 

 KCAB’s contractor will isolate work zones with stanchions (see example below).  A plan revision has 

occurred where the full width between the moving walkways will be closed during carpet replacement.  

 

 There is a natural divide of four zones. The contractor will be using these as reference points to close 

one zone at a time. The moving walkways will remain accessible at all times. Signage will indicate 

temporary closure and train or moving walkway as travel options. Work will begin from Concourse B 

Train Depot heading towards Concourse A. The full tunnel length is anticipated to take six working 

days for completion.   


